
‭__________________________________________________________________________‬

‭The table below was submitted to lawmakers on August 15, 2024 by Iowa Area Education‬
‭Agencies and compares staffing numbers from the start of the school year in 2023 to the start of‬

‭the school year in 2024.‬

‭The‬‭data shows‬‭429 fewer staff‬‭across all Iowa Area Education Agencies.‬

‭Total Reduction Across AEAs: 429‬

‭**This data table is from Iowa Area Education Agencies‬

‭To find the AEA that serves your local school districts, visit:‬‭https://iowaaea.org/find-my-aea/‬

https://iowaaea.org/find-my-aea/

